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ROTARY CLUB OF BURNTWOOD & DISTRICT BEGINNINGS 

1986 October 29th 

Past District Governor & Past President of the Rotary Club of Walsall Don Rowland, 

and Past President of the Rotary Club of Cannock Ray Topp held the first meeting of 

prospective members of a new Rotary Club.  

The Foster Club, Rotary Club of Cannock, arranged the meeting at The Windmill Inn, 

Gentleshaw. 

Five men attended the first meeting and every Wednesday for the next 4 months new 

prospective members were recruited. In all 39 men attended but only 28 remained to 

attend the Inaugural Meeting on 1st April 1987.  

 

1987 April 1st   

Inaugural Meeting 

DG Noel Fryer presided at the Inaugural Meeting.  

Roy Whittaker became President of the Interim Rotary Club of Burntwood. 

Club Council Members 

David Black, Paul Cushen, Graham Dodd, Leslie Hill, Vince Kane, Frank Starkey 

 

1987 June 29th Monday  

Presentation of The Charter of the Rotary Club of Burntwood & District 

No 1643 

District 121 

Eaton Lodge, Rugeley. 

DG Noel Fryer presided at the Meeting. 

 

 

President Roy Whittaker 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

1988 May 25th Presidents Report to Annual General Meeting  

By President Roy Whittaker 

A small extract from the end of the report 

 


